November 17, 2005

Highlands Neighborhood Meeting.  Vice Chair Bob Kamuda presiding.

Officers attending:  Secretary - Karen Story; Treasurer – John Braun; Board members - Steve Hager, Sue Keller, Debbie Ohman, Teresa Muro

I. 12 additional people attended, plus the presenters.

II. Bob announced the scotch broom work party on Saturday, Nov. 19.

III. Gina Hortillosa and Don Anderson from the City  of Kirkland presented the NE 85th Street corridor plans and the 114th…….

IV. Election results:

V. The meeting adjourned at 8:15.

